
Island Bulbs Ltd 
7 Stevens Place 
Hastings 
New Zealand 
T  0064 6 879 9060 
F  0064 6 873 9061 
E  islandbulbs@hotmail.com 
Dear Mr. Moriyama, 

Attached you'll find the latest pictures from the lilies in NZ. 

 The lilies are doing very well; the disbudding of the 2 year growing lilies is finished and the disbudding of  a 

part of the 1 year growing lilies also. 

 The season untill now has been more unstable compared to earlier seasons, so we didn't have to irrigate as 

much as other years. The coming period it will be warmer and dryer. 

 Merry Christmas and a happy & colourfull new year! 

With kindest regards, 

 Gerjo Pater 

Pater Bloembollen B.V. / Island Bulbs Ltd 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Santander 1 Yr           Fenice 1 Yr 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Siberia 1 Yr      Burlesca 1 Yr 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Siberia Scales 1 Yr         Santander Scales 1 Yr 
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